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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Millbury Planning Board

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 40A of the Massachusetts General Laws,
the Millbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 23, 2023 at

7:15 p.m. in the Municipal Office Building, 127 Elm Street, Millbury, MA, on the application of
Mark Smith, property located on 61 Miles Street, Millbury, MA, to modify the 18 month deadline
to initiate substantial construction as specified in the Notice of Decision for Multi-family Special
Permit and Stormwater Management Permit issued by the Planning Board on November 25, 2019.

Application materials may be viewed on the municipal webpage at https://www.millbury-
ma.org planning-board/pages/projects-permitting-phase or in the Planning Department during
regular business hours. Anyone wishing to be heard on this application should appear at the time
and place designated above.

Richard Gosselin

Chairman
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